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To All MSC Members:

REDFISH Xili

HELP WANTED!

October will be here before we know it and with it, our 12th
annual Redfish tournament. As one of MSC's signature
events, this tournament has attracted a large number of
participants year after year.

The tournament is made possible only with the aid of a few
member volunteers who are willing to devote a little time
and effort to help run the tournament and ensure that
Redfish Xll is the best ever. If you're thinking about
volunteering, particularly if you haven't done so in the past,
now is a good time to do it. We hope to start planning for
the tournament in the next few weeks.

To learn more about how you can help, please contact Paul
Milici at paul.milici@gmail.com.
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